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Year opens on traditional note
What will 2013 bring? One thing we can expect is continued progress in the rejuvenation of the old Hollywood Road police station, and in the development of much larger West Kowloon cultural hub projects.
Although neither will be completed during the year ahead, we should have a better idea of how they are taking shape.
The West Kowloon district will really get going in a big way in 2020, when the first phase is completed. However, the site is already hosting a variety of events, with one starting in just a few weeks - the West Kowloon Bamboo Theatre.
For the second year running, the future Xiqu Centre site at Canton and Austin roads will have a genuine, 800-seat bamboo theater.
From January 30 until February 16, this very typical old southern Chinese structure will host a variety of Lunar New Year events.
The focus of these will be a series of 10 Cantonese opera performances, featuring many of the art form's biggest stars.
There will also be various regional and ethnic dance pieces from the Hong Kong Dance Company, plus fusion band SIU2 and performances of other contemporary and traditional Cantonese music.
On top of that, the location will have stalls selling traditional local snacks, and various old-style and modern handicrafts designed by local creative talent.
The winning design for the Xiqu Centre will also be on display.
See http://www.bambootheatre.wkcda.hk/en/index/ for full details.
